
West River Veterinary Clinic Legacy Foundation 

203 US HWY 12 E 

Hettinger, ND  58639 

Dr.Andress@westrivervet.com 

 

 

Needed:  Student Member to serve on executive board 

Term:  1 year term starting May 1 

Requirements:  Sophomore or Junior high school student with an interest in agriculture, 

medicine and/or community programs  

Description of position:  Board member with voting privileges to help develop and implement 

the foundation 

Obligation:  Attend quarterly meetings and participate in correspondence and the activities of 

the foundation 

Deadline for application:  April 1, 2019 

Please submit your application by mail, email or in person to the above address.  The 

application should include a description of why you are interested and why you should be 

considered for the board position and what contributions you can make.  Also, include a list of 

activities and community involvement. 

The West River Veterinary Legacy Foundation is established as a not-for-profit organization by 

West River Veterinary Clinic.  The purpose of the foundation is to create and support 

educational opportunities in our community.  These opportunities may include scholarships, 

financial support for equipment or activities, support of youth groups and community 

organizations, financial support for students visiting our community on externships and 

internships. 

Board Members: 

Ethan Andress, DVM   Francie Berg       Chris Schauer, PhD  

Liz Hallen    Jenna Innes, DVM      Brock Besler 

Mack Buckmier 


